
 
Project Update 
2021 Surface Seal Project 

 
Date: 7/2/21 
 
Starting on Tuesday July 6th the striping subcontractor will begin installing the final 
striping.   
 
This update will be the last update for this project as the majority of the work is 
now completed.  On behalf of the Contractor and the City of Lafayette I want to thank all 
of you for being patient throughout this project. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, I may be reached at (925) 766-7429.  Again, your 
patience and cooperation are very much appreciated. 
 
Matt Luttropp 
Engineering Services Manager 
City of Lafayette 
 
 


